
Creaton Village Shop
Newsletter

August 2018Issue 06

Creaton Village Shop Newsletter is produced by Creaton Community Benefit Society.
Creaton Communtiy Benefit Society is registered with the Financial Conduct Authority no RS007512

 Creaton Village Shop will be 
opening its doors by August 31st 
 After two years of planning, fundraising and building, Northampton-
shire’s latest community shop will start trading in August. The first day 
for the new Post Office counter in the shop is Friday August 31st. 

Yes, we are opening!

 Opening Times
(from August 31st)

Mon - Fri: 7:30am - 6pm
Sat & Sun: 8am - Noon

Please note that the Post Office will not be available 
on Saturday/Sunday 1st and 2nd September.

Grand Opening
Ceremony

A date for your diary: 
Saturday September 8th
 To celebrate the opening of Crea-
ton Village Shop, there will be an 
afternoon of activities on Saturday 
September 8th. 
 The celebrations will start at 
12:30. There will be a chance to 
sample many of the local products 
that you will be able to purchase 
in the new shop, and meet the 
staff and volunteers. 
 In the Village Hall you will be able 
to enjoy a cup of tea whilst look-
ing at the exhibition of the journey 
to Creaton Village Shop - or having 
your face painted!
 Look out for more details on the 
website and on Facebook.

 We hope to have the shop part of the business up 
and running before that date - keep an eye out on 
the website and Facebook for further updates. 
 As we go to press, the roof is being completed, the 
floor is in and finished, and we should be seeing the 
equipment starting to arrive. It’s all very exciting!


